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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops  

Parts Program Trial Results - Unrestricted 
MAPP Pricing  

Date published: January 24, 2023 

On June 10, 2022, MPI announced the extension of the Unrestricted MAPP Pricing Trial period to 

December 31, 2022. Following a review of the data collected during this trial, there has been a positive 

response fromboth repair shops and parts suppliers to the market pricing model and increased 

availability of alternate parts. As a result, MPI will not reinstate pricing restrictions for suppliers 

participating in the Mitchell Alternate Parts Program (MAPP).  

The OEM less 26% maximum price requirements, outlined in section 2.1 of the MPI Parts Business 

Rules, will be removed from the document available on mpipartners.ca in the near future. There are no 

impacts to MPI estimate workflows and users do not need to change any settings.  

Please email partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice.  
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